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2nd November 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
It is with regret that we write to inform you that we are having to withdraw our offer of Breakfast/Early Bird 
Club. This has not been an easy decision for us and we know that there are a many parents who will be 
very disappointed with this news.  
 
However, due to the current climate and many parents now working from home the numbers attending are 
not enough to make it financially viable. As a school we have subsidised the club since we started up again 
in September but with current additional funding constraints we are unable to continue to do this.  
 
We will therefore continue to the end of this week, the last Breakfast/Early Bird day being Friday 6th 
November. We will continue to monitor the situation and hope we will be able to reinstate this service when 
circumstances change. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 


